
 

 

 
 
02 July 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students and Families, 
 
 
I trust that this update finds you well, even though these are challenging times and many of you are once 
again required to stay at home.  
 
By now, you will all know that, on the advice of the Victorian Chief Health Officer, the Premier has 
announced new restrictions to contain increases in the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19).  
 
These new restrictions on the movement of residents in certain suburbs will be in place for a period of four 
weeks from midnight 1 July to midnight 29 July. 
 
Our school is one of these suburbs and many of you live in one of the areas that is again under a stay-at- 
home order. 
 
You may be wondering about Term 3. At this stage, the advice is that the school will operate as normal 
from the start of term 3 on Monday 13 July 2020. 
  
We will continue to keep you updated about any changes to school operations during this time. 
 
The recent increased number of confirmed cases of coronavirus (COVID-19) in our community is a reminder 
that we must all play our part and continue to slow the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19). 
  
If you, or a family member develops even mild symptoms of a fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of 
breath please attend a coronavirus (COVID-19) testing facility. 
  
Please keep safe during this time, and we urge you to comply with the stay-at-home order. 
 
I look forward to us all being back at the start of Term 3. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
 
Christina Utri 
Principal 
 


